
On-line Educational Meeting Options for Walworth County  

Beef Project Members 

2019-2020 Project Year 

 
If you still need credit for attending an educational BEEF meeting to be eligible for fair, Junior 
Beef Superintendent Doc Sterken is offering you the option to participate in an on-line training 
to accomplish this.   
 
If you are new to the Beef Project (1st, 2nd, or 3rd year), you can view Season 1 of the Stock-
Show U (all episodes).  If you are a more experienced member (4th year and more), you can 
view Season 2 of the Stock-Show U (all episodes).  Click on the season at the top center once 

you get to the home page.  Be aware that you are watching for technique only.  We are not 

intending to endorse particular products.   Here’s the link:  Stock Show U 
Link:  https://www.sullivansupply.com/stock-show-u/online/.   
 
When you are done with the season appropriate for you, complete the  Beef Project 
Verification Form.  Save it to your hard drive.  Then, email the saved version to Doc Sterken as 
directed on the form.     Do this no later than June 1.  Please disregard the bit on the 
verification form that references attaching handouts, fliers, etc.   
 
 
You have already met the educational meeting requirement if you signed in at the 2019 Beef 
Carcass Results program at last year's fair OR if you attended the December '20 Beef Project 

Meeting/Pizza Night at the County Government Center.  Participation in shows such as the 
Badger Kick-off Classic also counts, but you must notify Doc about your participation in such 
experiences in order to get credit, and those shows must be ones you have participated in 
during this project year.  
 

Questions?  Contact Junior Beef Superintendent Doc Sterken at:  262-949-5890.  

https://www.sullivansupply.com/stock-show-u/online/
https://walworth.extension.wisc.edu/files/2020/04/Educational_Verification_Form-fillableforBEEF-4-21-2020.pdf
https://walworth.extension.wisc.edu/files/2020/04/Educational_Verification_Form-fillableforBEEF-4-21-2020.pdf

